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Abstract 
 
Scottish and Southern Energy do not agree with this modification proposal. This is 
because it contradicts Mod 087 which is proposing to remove similar obligations in 
the same area from the UNC because they will come under SPAA.  We therefore 
consider it inappropriate to add further obligations to the UNC whilst others are being 
removed.  
 
It might be that this request could be considered by SPAA,, but before that is done it 
would be sensible to ensure there are no data protection issues and also consider 
whether this is information that could be made available via the website instead.  
 
Regards  
 
Martin Brandt 
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